



CLUB DEVELOPMENT OFFICER POST - LAKELAND ORIENTEERING CLUB 

Lakeland Orienteering Club are delighted to have been awarded grants from the Orienteering 
Foundation and North West Orienteering Association to deliver a Family Orienteering Project.


The project will actively target families of children with primary school aged children with the aim 
of introducing them to orienteering as an enjoyable, family friendly, health enhancing activity.


We are now seeking to appoint a part-time Club Development Officer to deliver the project. 
Applicants should be enthusiastic about developing orienteering and possess the skills to 
translate our project into practice. 


For further information and to request an application pack please email Louise Dunn 
chair@lakelandoc.uk
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